## EDISON SCHOOL OF MUSICAND DANCE

February 2014



Monday, February 17th we will be closed for President's day.

## Weather Related Closings

In case of inclement weather, we most times will follow the Edison Township school closings. New Jersey 101.5 FM broadcasts all such closings throughout the season. We will also be sending out an email and announcing if school is closed on the home page of our website.

and our Facebook Page.

## **Music Recital News**

Our Annual Music Recital will be held on Sunday, April 27, 2014 at
The Crossroads,
78 North Avenue in Garwood, NJ.
We will have music recital guidelines and etiquette notes available for by next month.
If an instructor feels that a student is not ready to perform,
that student will not perform in the recital,
but will wait until the next recital.

Dance Costumes Orders are now completed. If you are a new student and wish to participate please inform the front desk immediatley. You will need to be measured. Thank you.

If you haven't received a Birthday Card, Holiday Card or email from us, please check with the office to make sure we have the correct addresses and phone

Happy
Valentine's
Day